ENGAINES PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

St Osvth Road East Little Clacton Essex, CO16 9PH



Telephone No. 01255 860210 Email.admin@engaines.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. Cherry Curle

15th July 2020

Dear Parent/Carers

When lock down started, all school's were legally required to produce a comprehensive risk assessment, based on the Department of Education and Essex Local Authority guidance. It was created with the school staff and governing body and covered ALL aspects of school life to ensure risks were reduced to a minimum.

The risk assessment is reviewed on a monthly basis to ensure changes to government restrictions are taken into account.

Following the latest Government guidance regarding the return to school for all children, the Governing Body have made the decision to postpone the start of after school clubs in September. This is due to the higher risk involved for children and adults, through the mixing of bubbles.

This will be reviewed regularly through the autumn term and as soon as it is safe to do so we will commence our range of after school activities for the children.

Yours faithfully

Engaines Governing Body.

Engaines Primary & Nursery School fully complies with information legislation. For full details of how we use your information please see our website, or call 01255 860210









